Goulburn Workers Indoor Bowls

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to present the annual report for Goulburn Workers Indoor Bowls, highlighting yet another year of success and growth in our Club.

Membership Growth:  We are pleased to announce that our Club’s membership has continued to expand, reflecting the increasing popularity of Indoor Carpet Bowls as a delightful and engaging activity.  The warm camaraderie, friendly competition and the joy of the game have all contributed to this trend.  It is heartening to see both new and familiar faces enjoying the game.

The Indoor Bowls events held throughout the year have not only fostered a sense of unity among us but have also provided an opportunity to demonstrate friendly sportsmanship.  At Goulburn Workers Indoor Bowls, we believe in the power of fun and enjoyment.  Our Club’s success lies in creating an environment where individuals of all ages can come together to share laughter, strategize, and enjoy the thrill of the game.  The smiles, cheers, and friendly banter on our Indoor Bowling lanes are a testament to the success of our approach.  Indoor Bowls now meets four times a week.  

Our Club is very grateful to the Management and staff of the Workers Club who facilitate our wellbeing.  We also would like to thank the Sporting Club Committee for their continued support.

